
From: Jessica Pyska
To: Patricia Huggins
Cc: Lake County Clerk of the Board
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Kelseyville Name change
Date: Monday, July 29, 2024 12:45:46 PM

Thank you, we will add this to the public comments.

Jessica Pyska
Lake County, California
District 5 Supervisor
(707)-245-2187
Jessica.Pyska@lakecountyca.gov
www.lakecountyca.gov

On Jul 29, 2024, at 12:31 PM, Patricia Huggins <hugswp@att.net> wrote:

Sent from my iPadPlease consider an Advisory Vote be included on the
November 5, 2024 ballot for the citizens of Kelseyville, as defined by the
Kelseyville Unified School District boundaries. I am sorry that this even has to
come to a vote. I have lived in Kelseyville for over 
70 years and there was never a celebration for Kelsey or Stone, nor will there be. 
What a shame that this much effort has to be made over something that occurred
over 150 years ago when there are so many other needs in this county. Please
bring this division of our community to a stop!
Sincerely,
Patsy Huggins
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